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Ms. Rose-Anne Hawkeswood 
A/Team Leader 
Resource & Energy Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39  
Sydney NSW 2001 

 

Dear Ms. Hawkeswood  

Narrabri Gas Project (SSD 6456) – Supplementary RtS 

Thank you for your correspondence dated 8 April 2019 inviting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) 
comment on the Applicant’s Response to Submissions (RtS) for the subject State Significant 
Development (SSD 6456).  

The supplementary RtS documents have been reviewed and no further comment is provided 
at this stage of the planning process. 

If you require clarification of any issue raised, please contact Ken Ho, Transport Planner, via 
email at ken.ho@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

17/4/2019 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning & Development 
Freight, Strategy & Planning 

Objective Reference: CD19/02937 
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